



12 October 2023

Dear Families

Sixth Form Open Evening - Thursday 9 November 5.30pm - 7.30pm

I am delighted to invite you to our sixth form open evening on **Thursday 9 November from 5.30pm** - **7.30pm.** We are proud of our large and inclusive sixth form; we hope that you will take this opportunity to look at our sixth form offer and work in more detail, ask any questions and submit an application.

During this evening, you will be encouraged to visit the sixth form subject areas in their classrooms, talk to sixth form staff and students, and learn about the courses on offer. We offer a wide range of courses and pride ourselves on giving individual and tailor made information to each and every student. Our sixth form student leadership team will be on hand to talk about sixth form courses and provide an insight into other opportunities and aspects of our school sixth form, including many extra-curricular activities, leadership opportunities and our LIFE programme.

Presentation by sixth form team

In addition to the presentation by the sixth form team, the Headteacher, Ms Meloni, and Deputy Head, Mr Cowlin, will be addressing families at **5.30pm** and again at **6.30pm** in the main hall. To book one of these sessions you must do so online by following the link below. Please note, we advise families to arrive at least 15 minutes before the start time to allow for the scanning of tickets.

Each presentation will have a maximum of 250 people and we are therefore cordially requesting that tickets are limited to **two per family**; however, additional family members are welcome to tour the school. If you do have more than one child in this year group, then please contact the sixth form office so we can arrange additional tickets.

LINK to presentation booking

Car parking space at the front of the school is limited; if you live locally and can walk it would be greatly appreciated.

When you arrive, please make your way to the main entrance at the front of the school where you will be welcomed by senior staff and students and directed to either the main hall for your pre-booked presentation or to collect your maps to begin your visit to subject areas.

We look forward to welcoming you soon.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Helen Valentine

HJValenta

Assistant Headteacher/Head of Sixth Form















